
Talent Historical Society 
Is proud to host 

“Tuesday Evening at the Museum” 
A series of presentations and discussions featuring topics of interest to our members to be 

held the fourth Tuesday of each month at the THS Museum. 

The Thirty-sixth Presentation in our Series: 

An Encore presentation of  

“Clarence and Genevieve Holdridge – 

A Talent Couple” 

April 24, 2018  6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Featuring Friends and Relatives of the Holdridges 

When this program was originally given in April of 2016, David Tokar kindly created a video 

of the program for our archives. This will be the first time the video will be shown since then. 

Clarence and Genevieve’s Granddaughter, Renee Tokar, told stories of this well-known 

couple’s lives. Clarence was the local tomato grower that discovered the Talent Tomato. 
Genevieve was a beloved teacher in the Talent Elementary School and left a legacy of fond 

memories with her students from over her years of teaching. Come learn how this couple 

lived a modest life and left admirable memories. Including the recollections of Stan Morkert, 

who taught at Talent Elementary with Genevieve. 

Featuring an appearance by David James “The Man Who Saved The Talent Tomato!” 

You do not need to be a member of the Talent Historical Society to attend. 

Well behaved children are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

There is no admission charge but donations are gladly accepted. 

Talent Historical Society Museum is located at 105 North Market Street in Talent, Oregon 


